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Featured articles and news

Smart cities

Four ways smart cities could make our lives better.

National Park City

Mayor Sadiq Khan announces
a Greener City Fund to make
London the first 'National Park
City'.

ACM cladding tests

The results of the sixth large-
scale cladding tests have
been published - another
failure.

Architects

What architects are, what they
do, and how to become one.

Grenfell Inquiry

The full terms of reference for
the Grenfell Tower Inquiry
have been published.

Sound absorption

BSRIA announce UKAS
accreditation for sound
absorption testing.

Featured building

Have a look at this design for a new cross-laminated timber tower in
Toronto.

Around the web

Wired, 11 Aug

30 countries have faster
broadband than the UK.

FMB, 18 Aug

The Housing White Paper
must be implemented.

Construction Index, 21 Aug

Balfour Beatty signal their
intention to vote against
maintaining the CITB.

IHBC, 18 Aug

IHBC update on the Historic
England review of written
advice and guidance.

BuildUK, 18 Aug

CSCS call time on
Construction Related
Occupation (CRO) cards.

Institution of Structural
Engineers, 10 Aug

Clear priorities have been
identified for an inquiry into the
Edinburgh schools defects.

Construction Manager,
17 Aug

Soluis Group secures a £1m
grant for a VR/AR system.
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